
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you had a lovely break from learning and enjoyed rest 

and play together in the sunshine. Thank you to all our families for your hard work last half term 

embracing home learning. I am delighted that most of us will now be back together sharing new 

experiences and Whilst lots of things have changed, lots remain the same. For this half term initially 

our focus will shift from formal topics as we address children’s well-being and their reconnection with 

school, staff and each other. Once new routines are embedded we will focus again on key skills such as 

phonics and mental maths. The pace at which we re-introduce formal learning will be led by the children 

as we will deliver a recovery curriculum planned in collaboration with our educational psychologist. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GREEN CLASS NEWSLETTER 
‘SPECIAL EDITION’ 

LEARNING FOR ALL   

ENGLISH 
 

       Keywords (reading/spelling) 

       Stories 

       Punctuation and    

       grammar activities      

       

 

MATHS 
    

       Maths songs 

       Mental     
       maths practise 
 
       Revision of prior learning 
 

OTHER 
 
 

       Singing 

      Handwriting 
 
      Stone Age Britain activities  
 
      Physical activities 
 
      Art activities 
 

We will continue this journey together and if you have any concerns or questions about 

any aspect of learning or well-being please direct emails to the office in the first 

instance and we will be happy to help- office@blackwell.worcs.sch.uk I am already 

immensely proud of the Green bubbles and look forward to this new challenge. 

LEARNING AT HOME EXTRAS   LEARNING IN SCHOOL EXTRAS   

    

       Boredom Busters 

       PSHE focusing on     
       memories and changes 
 
       Computing activities 
 
 
 
 

       Phone calls home  
 
      
 

    

       Doodle time 

       PSHE focusing on     
       keeping safe, recognising   
       feelings and changes 
 
       Circle time and games 
 
 

       Time to talk 
 
      
 We will work to support transition into Year 2 and the introduction to a more formal curriculum. 
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